Steven Sepe

From:

Cassidy Cabral <cassidycabral@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 14, 2024 5:59 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Bill H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

I, Cassidy Cabral, am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. It has helped me tremendously working with a Naturopath. I have spent so much of my own money to feel better. Having Naturopathic medicine covered by insurance would help me for future appointments and those who have yet to try it yet due to their financial situation. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Cassidy Cabral 111 Blackamore Ave Cranston, RI 02910